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A small committee has been brought together in order to brainstorm, design and ultimately create a brand 

new FFWPU-UK website. 

 

The new website will aim to effectively serve the various needs of the membership, as well as act as a 

window shop into the movement for the general public. 

 

The need for a new website was brought to attention as the current site fails to efficiently meet the needs 

of both the membership and the general public. 

 

For more information on the upcoming website, please contact either: pr@ffwpu.org.uk or 

selina@ffwpu.org.uk. 

 

 


